CITY OF SALEM

In City Council, September 14, 2023

ORDERED: That the City of Salem Licensing Board shall discuss eliminating the sale of
single serve alcoholic bottles in Salem that are 100 millimeters or less, commonly
referred to as "nips".

In City Council®September 14, 2023
Adopted
Approved by the Mayor on September 18, 2023
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ATTEST: : ILENE SIMONS
CITY CLERK



